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Principal’s Message 

Kent Road News 

May 2024 

Dear Kent Road Families, 

Can you believe there are only 4 weeks le�?  There is s�ll so much more to learn, 

do and celebrate! 

We are really looking forward to the following celebra�ons  This week, 4 class-

rooms will be a%ending the WSD Pow Wow at Tec-Voc High School.  They will get 

to observe the Grand Entry, tradi�onal drumming and dance, and par�cipate in 

some teachings.  

We have our family Feast on June 19 from 4:30 – 7 PM to celebrate the Sols�ce 

and the amazing year we have had together.  Please ensure you complete the in-

ten�on form that was sent home so we can ensure we have enough food for all.  

This year we will be in the back field so please bring blankets and chairs as it is pic-

nic style.  We will have some tradi�onal elements (smudge, sacred fire, spirit plate, 

land acknowledgement, berries, giveaway) as well as a band to dance to and some 

murals to paint.  We hope to see everyone there as this is a wonderful way to 

meet the families with whom your kiddos like to play with and an opportunity to 

arrange some playdates for the summer!  

We will end off in a good way with our Kindergarten and Grade 6 Farewells and the 

return of the Canada Day Community Parade on June 28
th

.  Please let your neigh-

bours know to come outside and cheer us on and celebrate with us. 

Lastly, I would like to take this opportunity to thank our wonderful parent council 

and their commitment to Kent Road School.  For staff apprecia�on week this year, 

they not only provided a luncheon but a personalized, beaded keychain on behalf 

of your kiddos.  They also contributed $1350 towards the feast from the pizza 

fundraiser.  It takes a village to raise a child.  Please consider a%ending future 

mee�ngs or suppor�ng this year by purchasing raffle �ckets.  Draw will be held at 

the feast. 

New this year:  In the next few weeks you will receive a le%er leFng you know 

which classroom your child will be in for the 2024-25 school year as well as a re-

quest for school supply money.  We will be asking all families to pay for supplies in 

advance to ensure all kiddo have exactly what they need to start the school year 

on the right track.  This will help us to get the best stuff and the best prices for 

your children over the summer instead of the fall when all the prices go up.  You 

will receive a receipt.  Should you move over the summer you will be reimbursed. 

Thank you for your con�nued support. 

M. Sacco 
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BEAR WITNESS 

 

On Wednesday, May 22nd from 6:00 pm—7:00 pm we held our Welcome to Kindergarten  

informa�on session for parents / guardians of new students who will be joining our Kent Road 

School Community in the fall.  WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST KODIAKS!! 

WELCOME TO KINDERGARTEN 

On May 10th we  

celebrated Jordan’s 

Principle by having our 

own Bear Witness Tea 

Party at the school. We 

shared iced tea and 

Bear Paws to  

commemorate the 

day. 

A wonderful beading gi� from 

Kent Road Parent Council for 

Staff Apprecia�on Week.   
 

Thank you PAC for your  

memorable gi�s to the staff.! 



Kent Road News   3 

Kent Road School  Phone (204) 669-1228 

 



Kent Road News   4 

Kent Road School  Phone (204) 669-1228 

 



Kent Road News   5 

Kent Road School  Phone (204) 669-1228 

 

DIVISION POW WOW CELEBRATION 

On June 6th, Kent Road School will have several classes that will be  

par)cipa)ng in the Division POW WOW at Tec-Voc High School.  
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Office Hours 

The office is open from  8:00 am to 4:00 pm 
Monday through Friday. 

School Hours 

8:45 a.m. Outdoor Screening begins 
8:50 Entry Bell 
11:30 Nursery/Kindergarten Pick Up 
Noon Lunch 
12:55 Entry Bell 
3:30 Dismissal 

Entry and Exit Doors 

Please ensure you are using the designated co-
hort doors.  

Nurs/Kinder & Rm 6—North West Doors  
Rms 9, 10, 11—South East Doors (by the gym) 
Rms 14, 15, 16—North East Doors (by play 
structure) 
Rms 3, 4—Main Entrance 

Arriving Late 

Students who arrive after the bell are asked to 
use the main entrance to the school and check 
in at the office and pick up a welcome slip for 
their teacher and the office will update their 
attendance. 

Early Pick Up 

If you are picking up your child before dismis-
sal, please call the office and we will make  
arrangements with you.  

School Attendance System 

The office no longer accepts calls regarding 
absences or lates.  If your child is going to be 
late or absent, please call the SafeArrival  
Attendance System @ 1-855-278-4513.  

If you would prefer, internet access, go to  
https://go.schoolmessenger.ca. Please do 
not send attendance notes to the office or your 
child’s teacher. All attendance information 
needs to be updated through the SafeArrival 
system.   

Patrols 

School safety patrols will be on duty each day 
at 8:40 am, 12 noon, 12:55 pm and 3:30 pm.  
Please send your child when patrols are on 
post.  Make sure your child comes home im-
mediately after dismissal so they can cross 
with the patrols. For your child’s safety, remind 
them to obey the patrols at all times. The patrol 
supervisor is Ms. Behma. 

Daycare Spaces Available 

The Munroe ECEC Daycare located in room 
18 of the school currently has spaces availa-
ble for students in grades 1-6. Please drop in 
or give us a call at 204-793-7626. We are 
open at 6:30 am until 9:00, and then from 
3:30 pm until 6:00 pm.  We are also open all 
day during school closure days.  

Breakfast Club 

This year will be the 10th year for our break-
fast program. We are very excited that the pro-
gram has become so popular since it started. 
The Breakfast Program is a great way to get to 
school on time and have a nutritional start to 
the day. Please remember that our Breakfast 
Co-ordinator only starts at 8:00.  Students are 
welcome to attend after 8:20 am.  

The continued success of this program means 
we will continue to offer free nutritional break-
fasts, Monday to Friday. We ask that students 
enter through the back doors by the gym, NOT 
THE MAIN DOORS. Also it is very important 
to make sure that your children do not leave 
home too early as the doors for the breakfast 
program are only open as of 8:30 and there is 
no supervision outside until 8:50 am.  Children 
will not be allowed to wait in the halls until the 
Breakfast Program opens. 

Part of the success of the Breakfast Progam is 
achieved by getting volunteers between 8-9 
am to help prepare, serve and clean. It is a 
great way to meet and get to know the stu-
dents and it’s a lot of fun.  If you would like to 
volunteer, please contact the office at 204-
669-1228.   

Volunteers 

Kent Road School always welcomes volun-
teers to our buildings. If you are interested in 
becoming a volunteer in the school, please 
contact Ms. Calado in the office of call 204-
669-1228. 

Lunch Program 

Our Parent Council Lunch Program is up and 
running. Only students whom are registered 
and have paid are able to stay for lunch.  Our 
lunch program director is Shelley Gauthier and 
she can be reached at 204-914-2818 or via e-
mail at kentroadpclp@gmail.com. They are 
currently hiring more staff to help support the 
lunch program. If you are interested, please 
contact Shelley. The school does not provide 
lunch or offer student microwaves. 
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Health Care Plans 

Every child with special health care needs, 
such as a puffer, prescription medication or an 
Epipen, requires a health care plan. The plan 
gives detailed information so the school may 
respond quickly. 

It is a parent responsibility to inform the school 
about the health care needs of their child.  If 
your child’s plan has changed, please notify 
the school. 

Administering Medication to Students 

We know that from time to time, children need 
to receive medication while at school, and 
we’re happy to oblige, within Winnipeg School 
Division guidelines. There is a form which you 
will need to fill out. As well, when you send the 
medication to school, it must be in the original 
prescription bottle with the child’s name on 
it.  Call the office for more information. 

Kent Road School Doors Are Now Locked 

For the safety of our students and staff, Kent 
Road School exterior doors are locked during 
most of the school day. Please use the main 
door near the office.   

Parent Council 

Co-Presidents: Aubrey Sesak & Sheena Dreger 
Secretary:  Barry Sesak 
Treasurer:  Anna Stevens  
Fundraising:  Shelly Wozniak 
Lunch Program: Shelley Gauthier 
  

Parent Council is open to all parents and is 
made up of volunteers who want to work on 
behalf of the school.  Coming to Parent 
Council is an invaluable way to contribute to 
your child’s education and overall school 
experience. 

We have a lot of exciting ideas to bring forward 
this year, and we need your input and ideas.  
The more parents become involved in Parent 
Council, the better our school can be.  
Whether you can join us for one meeting or all 
five, your presence is important.  Next 
Meeting:  October 16th @ 6:30 PM. Child care 
is provided. 

 

Head Lice at School 

Please ensure you are checking your children 
regularly for head lice. Head lice is not a 
communicable disease, however they are a 
challenge to deal with.  Students with live lice 
must stay home until treated. 

If a student is found to have head lice at 
school, families will be notified via letter that 
head lice has been discovered. The rest of the 
class will also receive a letter stating that head 
lice has been found in the classroom.  

It is our goal to work with families to deal with 
head lice as quickly as possible. If you need 
any support, please contact the school office 
at 204-669-1228. 

Parent Parking 

The parking lot is for staff who pay for 
the parking spot through the School 
Division. Families must find parking on 
neighbouring streets.  

Please be reminded that drop off and pick 
up are very busy times. For the safety of our 
students, please ensure that you are not 
stopping in areas that are clearly signed.  

We have had several complaints from 
neighbours.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The school office will be closed from 
July 1st through August 23rd.  We 

will re-open on August 26th.   
 

The first day of classes will be 
Wednesday, September 4th. 
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Room 4 

Hello Room 4 Families, 

I just love this �me of year when our classroom has bonded like a family and our classroom  

rou�nes run like clockwork! The students con�nue to work hard on daily reading and wri�ng  

ac�vi�es. We are studying “Air & Water” in Science. The students are learning about the “water 

cycle” and concepts such as evapora�on, condensa�on and precipita�on. Room 4 sure had fun 

building pinwheels to test out and play with moving air. All year long, we have enjoyed Book  

Buddy �me with room 11’s grade 5 and 6 students. We enjoyed some Math games buddy �me 

this month, along with reading books together. 

We look forward to our last month of the schoolyear and all the various, fun school ac�vi�es  

coming up. Again, if you every want to send me a message, please do so at dbaschuk@wsd1.org. 

Ms. D. Baschuk 

Room 3 

May has been a lot of fun in Room 3.  We have been studying Indigenous Ar�st Norval Morris-

eau.  We have been doing drawings of each animal from The Seven Teachings in his style as we 

review shapes and colour. At the end they will chose which one they want to do as a 

pain�ng.  We collected some wild rhubarb leaves on the playground and are pressing them with 

hopes that we can do pain�ngs on them when they are dry.  We have been playing some fun 

games to help us with reading our words as well as adding and subtrac�ng.  We have also  

con�nued to talk about water and our need to protect it as we learn about the water cycle and 

how lucky we are to have clean and safe drinking water.  This week we are reading the book Nibi’s 

Water Song and learning that there are lots of people, mostly First Na�on’s People that do no 

have clean drinking water.  We will be wri�ng le%ers to the Prime Minister asking him why. We 

will also be doing some research and conduc�ng experiments on how to clean dirty polluted  

water. 

 

Ms. L. MacDuff 

lmacduff@wsd1.org 
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Room 6 
Hey Room 6 families! 

As the last month of the year is very quickly approaching, here in room 6 we have been busier than ev-

er!  We had a great �me building shelters to protect our families from the rain, plan�ng flowers for our 

loved ones, pain�ng, and wri�ng some pre%y fantas�c stories!  The kids are very excited to be bringing 

home their stories at the beginning of June to share with you. They have all worked extremely hard to 

be able to show you how much they have grown this year with their wri�ng skills. Next month, we have 

an amazing opportunity to go to the Winnipeg School Division Pow Wow!  The class is geFng very ex-

cited as June 6
th

 con�nues to get closer.  This will be a great learning and sharing experience for our 

class and I truly believe it will con�nue to make our community come closer together. Take care and if 

you would like to contact me please feel free to email me any�me sroach@wsd1.org.   

Thank you, 

Ms. Roach 

Room 7 

 

Room 7 is working on comparing groups using the language more than, less than, same 

as.  We will be comparing different objects by length. 

In our learning about the Seven Teachings, we completed Humility and will now work on 

Truth and Honesty. 

Our Nursery/Kindergarten farewell will be on June 25.  I am looking forward to cele-

bra�ng your child’s achievements on that day! 

Ms. Morand 

tmorand@wsd1.org 
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Room 10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Room 10 Families!  

I can’t believe that we are close to the end of the year!  

In ELA we finished our Harry Po%er novel study! Most students are reading the first book, the Philoso-

pher’s Stone. Grade 6 students are reading second book, the Chamber of Secrets. Students loved the 

books and we watched the first movie.  

This month in Math some students have been focusing on decimals to tenths and hundredths. While 

another math group has been learning about geometry– area, perimeter and volume.  

In Social Studies we finished our explora�on of WWII and talked about Asian Heritage Month.  

We went on a fieldtrip to Blue Cross Field to watch a Goldeye’s Game! The students had a great �me! 

For many, it was the first �me they had been to a baseball game before.  

Ms. Gacek 
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Room 11 
I cannot believe it is the beginning of June! In room 11, we have been busy doing a variety 

of hands-on ac�vi�es. Our beau�ful art projects, 3D sculptures, you can see in the primary 

hallway. Please stop by and check out our art. Great job everyone! 

In Math, we are working on geometry. The students are having fun drawing and  

measuring different types of angles and telling the difference between them. In Science, 

we are learning about flight, Bernoulli’s Principle, the four forces and role it plays in li�ing 

objects in order to fly through the air. 

We went on a field trip to Blue Cross Park and watched a baseball game our Winnipeg 

Goldeyes vs. Chicago Dogs. Our classmate Jayden W. caught a ball, and then he got an  

autograph from a baseball player. All students had a fun and great �me. 

We are looking forward to our Grade 6 Ac�vity Day on June 21st  & our Grade 6 Farewell 

on Wednesday, June 26th. 

Ms. V. Tomic 

vtomic@wsd1.org 
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Room 14 

Room 14 has been so busy in May!  In science, students used broken crayons to learn about the rock 

cycle.  First students shaved the crayons into piles of colored shavings (eroded rock into sediment).  

Then they pressed the shavings together to make sedimentary “rocks”.  Adding a bit of heat and 

pressure from their hands, they  changed the sedimentary “rock” into metamorphic “rock”.  Then we 

heated the rock even more, and turned it into liquid “rock” (lava or magma). Once the liquid hard-

ened, it formed igneous “rock”.  Some students even asked to begin the cycle again!  And we finally 

got to taste our delicious rock candy crystals this month a�er wai�ng weeks for them to form. 

We also had our very last field trip to The Leaf and the Zoo where we presented our culmina�ng pro-

jects (our terrariums) to the rest of the Goodman School classes.  Congratula�ons to Elham, Rafif and 

Beulah for presen�ng our project for us! 

In social studies, while learning about Canada’s North, we built igloos, used chalk pastels to draw the 

Northern Lights, and we will be building Inuksuit and represen�ng the ways of life of the Inuit in our 

dioramas.  

We are looking forward to wrapping up these units soon, and building some more choice into our 

days with some student led projects and learning.  

As the weather warms up, students need more and more water breaks.  It would help greatly if stu-

dents could bring a water bo%le to school that can be filled a couple of �mes a day instead of leaving 

the class for water mul�ple �mes per day.  You can imagine how disrup�ve this can be. Please send a 

reusable bo%le to school each day labelled with your child’s name.   
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Room 15 

 

Hello families, 

Now that the weather is nice, we have 

been able to eat our snacks outside in the 

sunshine. It’s been a great way to continue 

to build our classroom community and to 

enjoy each other's company.  We are very 

fortunate to have such a great group of 

friends in Room 15.   

Throughout June, we will be working to  

improve our ability to create, design and 

problem-solve with STEAM activities in  

science. I'm sure it’ll be challenging, but I 

know we’ll all have lots of fun. 

Can you believe how quickly this school 

year has gone by? Time really does fly when you’re having fun! I hope as you reflect on this year, you 

think of the fun, the struggles, and most importantly, how much you have grown. I am so proud of the 

growth and accomplishments that you have made.    

Thanks for a wonderful year and have a fantastic summer break!  

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me at  

dizzard@wsd1.org.  
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Room 16 
Hello Friends, 

 

May has been a busy and tasty month and June is looking the same! 

 

We had some math frac�on problems to solve in order to make our frac�on pizza. We al-

so have our Taco Tuesday Party coming up. Many of the students in Room 16 have never 

had tacos, so we are going to share this delicious dish! Students are wri�ng opinion para-

graphs, using the Oreo strategy (Opinion, Reason, Example, Opinion), so of course you 

need to have Oreo cookies while wri�ng! 

We wrapped up and mapped up our Geography of Canada unit by looking at how beau�-

ful and diverse this country is!  

 

In June we will be visi�ng the zoo; looking at their habitats, diet and enrichment ac�vi-

�es.  

A�er many rainy day art lessons, we have made some beach art! Here's hoping the 

weather takes a hint!  

 

Have a wonderful, fun and safe summer, 

Mrs. Gamble  
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PHYSICAL EDUCATION NEWS… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        

 

 

 

 

Once a Kodiak Always a Kodiak  

Be active, stay safe and have fun! 

S de Jong 

This month students have been working on a variety of activities ranging from running warm 
ups, scooter activities, football games, recess games and cooperative games. Our grade 4 stu-
dents were the Playground Pals for May and they did a  fantastic job leading the recess games 
for the grade 1 to 3 students. Grade 4 to 6 students have shown great team work and skills 
during their recess scrimmages.  The grade 4 to 6 run club students are demonstrating awe-
some pacing skills and have been dedicated to their preparation for the Fit Run in June.  
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Greetings Kent Road caregivers and families, 
 

We would like to invite you to celebrate community with us by attending a feast on June 

19, 2024 at 4:30 – 7:00 PM. 

 Who: Students and the family members whom they live with 

 What:  A Community Feast. The meal will be beef hotdogs/ veggie dogs, water, 

fresh berries and ice-cream.  A smudge will be offered at the beginning of the feast, 

along with a sacred fire. We also have the privilege of having The Biivvers band to 

entertain us.  

 When:  Thursday, June 19, 4:30-7:00 PM at the Kent Road School field 

 Cost:  Free 

Draw for the Parent Council Spring Fundraiser will also take place at the feast. 

 

We ask that you bring your own picnic blankets and lawn chairs as we will be eating outside. 

 

A form went home last week, please RSVP by June 11 with the number of people who might 
accompany your child on this day of feasting and celebrating.  We are looking forward to cele-
brating and building community with you here at the school.  All returned forms will be entered 
into a draw for prizes donated by our community business partners. 
 

*Students must be accompanied by an adult to attend.*  
 

Students will be receiving an invitation from their classroom teacher the first week of June.  

 

Come enjoy our celebration with the community. 

Community Feast 
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WINNIPEG GOLDEYES VS CHICAGO DOGS 

BLUE CROSS PARK - MAY 23, 2024 

 

 

 

MS. MASON, RESOURCE TEACHER  
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Please help us  

collect Pop Tabs for  

Wheelchairs! 

Please drop off 

your Pop-Tabs in 

the Office 

HELP US HELP OTHERS!! 

 

 

 

The Munroe ECEC Daycare is a licensed Kindergarten-Grade 6 program for Before 

and A�er school care right in Kent Road School for children that a%end Kent 

Road School. We take Kindergarten children that a%end Kindergarten Mornings 

and are open a�ernoons from 1130-6PM  . School age care is 630 am -9:00 am 

and 330-6:00 PM daily (Inservice hours open un�l 7:30- 5:30. We are open on 

Inservice days, Spring Break Holiday break in Dec/Jan and open July/Aug. Please 

find a link here to be placed on our waitlist   h%ps://munroesa.childcare.link 

 

 

A MESSAGE FROM DAYCARE 
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Parent Council is having a Spring Gi@ Card Raffle.  

 
Similar to the Holiday Raffle, although this )me we have added two more prizes:  

 

1st Place:   $500 Walmart gi@ card 

2nd Place:  $250 Superstore gi@ card  

3rd Place:  $100 Giant Tiger gi@ card  

4th Place:  $50 Freshco gi@ card  

5th Place:  $50 Freshco gi@ card 

  
If you are interested in selling �ckets for the Spring Raffle, please come to the school 

office and we record the �ckets issued from there.   

 

We also request that all �cket stubs and the money collected from the �cket sales be 

returned to the office by June 18th.    

 

We will be making the draw at the feast on June 19th. 

You do not need to be in aFendance to claim the prize.   

Tickets are $2.00 each and are in bundles of 10. 

 

All money raised from this raffle will go towards ac�vi�es for the following year.  

 

Thank you! 

Aubrey Sesak 

Parent Council Co President  

 

“This is a legal lo�ery. Lo�ery License #LGCA-5073-RF-42779” 

 

All �ckets must be accounted for as we are fiscally responsible for missing �ckets.  

This is why the �ckets must be signed out in the office. 

 

There were 4000 �ckets printed for this raffle.  

Parent Council  

Fundraiser / Raffle 
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1. Elmwood Community Resource Center: h%ps://www.elmwoodcrc.ca/ 

 Drop in program with access to phone, fax, computer and informa�on about community resources, family 

 or individual therapy, Tot Spot for parents (short term child care), mini-year program (STEAM based  

 programming for children 6-12), summer literacy camp (ages 5-11), Adult services (adult literacy, career 

 counselling, Indigenous and Newcomer programs 

2. Tots in Elmwood (TIE) – Free drop in program for children 0 to 5 with their caregiver. Tuesday and 

 Thursday 9:15-11:30 180 Poplar – Janice – Early Years Facilitator – 204-669-0750 

3. Elmwood-Kildonan Pool – Free public swim Saturdays 3:30 to 5:00 Fall 2023 – please see up to date  

 calendar online for most accurate swim �mes. 

4. Winnipeg Public Library: Libraries o�en offer free or low-cost story�me and early literacy programs for 

 preschool-aged children. It's a great way to support early reading skills.  

5. Winnipeg Leisure Guide – Free programs – the Fall 2023 brochure:  

 h%p://winnipeg.epubs.flippagepublishing.com/publica�on/?i=800695 

6. Riverwood Church: h%ps://www.riverwood.cc/elmwood 

 

The Refuge 
The Refuge is a collec�on of programs that respond to the needs of women in the Elmwood Com-

munity. It is a mentor-based program that provides support groups based on different circum-

stances and needs. We offer general support to moms, and specific group supports to women 

dealing with domes�c violence and addic�on issues.  

 

Food 
We partner with Harvest Manitoba to provide groceries to Elmwood families every week. Our food 

bank runs every Wednesday from 2-7pm, and on Thursdays from 11am-1pm we offer a drop-in 

soup lunch! 

 

Kidz Club 
Tuesdays | 6:30-8:00pm 

River Elm School | 500 Riverton Ave. 

An energized and lively community night, Kidz Club offers a place for elementary-aged kids from 

Elmwood to connect, feel accepted, and be cheered on by mentors and leaders. 

It truly is a privilege to experience kids from all over the Elmwood community coming together to 

share games, cra�s, snacks, and friendship. 

 

Riverwood House 
An Innova�ve Recovery Housing Project 

Riverwood House is a 40-unit Recovery Housing complex taking aim at addic�ons, poverty, and 

homelessness through a safe, stable and suppor�ve environment for Winnipeg's at-risk popula�on. 

RESOURCES AVAILABLE IN THE ELMWOOD COMMUNITY 
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Yearly Calendar of Events for Kent Road School 

      

5 Jun 5 Fit Run 

6 Jun 6 WSD Pow Wow 

1 Jun 7 Non instruc)onal Day – No Classes 

5 Jun 13 Pizza Lunch 

6 Jun 14 Field Day 

3 Jun 19 Community Feast 5:30 

5 Jun 21 Garde 6 ac�vity day 

1 Jun 25 N/K Farewell 10:15 / 2:15 

2 Jun 26 Grade 6 Farewell 1:30 / Report Cards emailed home 

4 Jun 28 Last Day of School, Dismissal at 11:30 / Canada Day Parade (@ 9:45 AM) 

4 Jun 4 Grade 6 Farewell Photo 

2 Jun 10 Sharing Dance 

4 Jun 12 Volunteer Lunch 

3 Jun 11 Grade 5/6 Skills / Steam Fair @ Manitoba Museum 

4 Jun 20 Leadership Pizza lunch 

KENT ROAD SCHOOL IS ACCEPTING REGISTRATIONS FOR THE 

2024/2025 SCHOOL YEAR 
 

♦ If you have a child born in 2019 your child is eligible for Kindergarten! 

♦ If you have a child born in 2020 your child is eligible for Nursery! 

Registra)on forms are available at the school or on-line at  

kentroadschool@wsd1.org 

 

Please feel free to contact the school if you have any ques)ons! 

The school office will be closed from July 2nd through August 23rd.   

The school office reopens on August 26th. 

 

CLASSES RESUME WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 4TH. 
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Mon  Tue  Wed Thu Fr i  

3  Day 3 4  Day 4 5  Day 5 6  Day 6 7  Day 1 

 

RUN CUB am re-
cess MEETING 

Staff Meeting @ 
3:30 
 
Grade 6 Photo 

Fit Run WSD  
Pow Wow 

School Closure 
 
School Planning 

10  Day 2 11  Day 3 12  Day 4 13  Day 5 14 Day 6 

Sharing 
Dance 

Grade 5/6 

Skills MB 

Presentation 

Steam Fair @ 

Mb Museum 

Volunteer 
Lunch 

Pizza 

Lunch 

FIELD  

DAY 
 

17  Day 1 18  Day 2 19  Day 3 20  Day 4 21  Day 5 

  

FAMILY 

FEAST 

4:30-7:00 

LEADERSHIP 

PIZZA 

LUNCH 

Gr. 6  

Activity 

Day 

 

24  Day 6 25  Day 1 26  Day 2 27  Day 3 28  Day 4 

 

N/K  

Farewell 

(10:15 & 2:15) 

Grade 6 

Farewell 

(1:30 pm) 

Report Cards 

go home 

 

Last Day of 

School 

Canada Day  

Parade (9:45) 

Dismissal @ 

11:30 

Have a safe and wonderful summer from all 

of us at Kent Road School!! 


